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DCPSC Offices Closed Due to Inclement Weather 
MEDSIS Working Group will still meet via teleconference 

(WASHINGTON, D.C.) – Due to inclement weather, the Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia is 

closed on Wednesday, February 20, 2019. 

The MEDSIS Working Group meetings scheduled to take place on Wednesday, February 20, 2019, in the 

Commission Hearing Room, will now be held via teleconference.  Participants registered for the MEDSIS Working 

Group meetings have been emailed access information.  Registered participants who have not received the 

participation information should email it@sepapower.org or contact Naza Shelley, Attorney Advisor, at 

nshelley@psc.dc.gov  

 

The Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia is an independent agency established by Congress in 

1913 to regulate electric, natural gas, and telecommunications companies in the District of Columbia. 

 

### 

mailto:kdidigu@psc.dc.gov
https://dcgridmod.com/
mailto:it@sepapower.org
mailto:nshelley@psc.dc.gov

